
September 29, 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

We are excited to announce that Smile Pennsylvania, the mobile dentist, will return for another 
year to offer in-school dental care to our students.   

Each child that signs up and is seen by the dental team will receive dental care based upon their 
individual needs, but services may include the following: 

• Complete dental exam
• Dental cleaning
• X-rays

• Fluoride
• Sealants
• Restorative care when necessary

This in-school dental care is usually at no cost to you. All insurance is accepted including 
Medicaid and CHIP. For those without insurance, options are available through contacting your 
School Nurse.  

Children who see a dentist regularly may have fewer health issues like: 

• Early tooth loss due to dental decay
• Gum disease

• Heart disease
• Impaired speech development

Dates 
October 18th and 19th Sara Lindemuth Elementary 
October 20th and 21st Thomas Holtzman Elementary School 
October 22nd Susquehanna Township Middle School 

Help keep your child healthy and in school.  Simply complete the attached dental permission 
form and return it to the school nurse as soon as possible or go to www.myschooldentist.com to 
complete the permission form online. If you have completed the permission form or spoken with 
a Smile Pennsylvania representative in the past 18 months, you do not need to submit another 
form. 

Thank you and please contact your child’s School Nurse with any questions. 

Jennifer Halfond, RNC Jillian Vanak, RN Cindy Gold, RN Cindy Gold, RN 
Certified School Nurse Certified School Nurse Certified School Nurse Certified School Nurse 
High School Middle School Thomas W. Holtzman Sara Lindemuth 
717-657-5117 x50155 717-657-5125 x30117 717-657-5158 x20401 717-657-5125 x10401
717-657-5146 (fax) 717-657-9841 (fax) 717-657-9243 (fax) 717-657-5148 (fax)
jhalfond@hannasd.org jvanak@hannasd.org cgold@hannasd.org cgold@hannasd.org
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